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Calendar: 
Life Skill:  Respect

Week of 11/03/10:
Mon.-  No School

Tues. – Election Day

Next Week:
Sat. – Barnes and Nobel Reading and Writing Celebration!
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Specials:

Monday
Music 
 
10:00-10:50

Tuesday
Art   
        1:40-2:30
Wednesday 
Technology    10:55-11:45

Thursday
Gym
        9:05-9:55

Friday         Library
        2:30-3:20

Daily

Lunch          11:55-12:30
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Please make calling Homework Hotline part of your homework routine.  It is a great way to double check homework assignment, hear school/classroom information, and to answer the “Super Secret” question which will earn your child “Mecha Money”.

1. call the school’s main number 947-7869.

2. select option 6 for homework hotline

3. enter my code 9547

4. Listen to message, then hang up.

Math:

We will start a new topic unit this week.  Our new topic is Subtracting whole numbers to solve problems.  There are 6 lesson in this unit.  If you think your child needs extra practice visit the website below!

User name:  Lunch number

Password:  mechaclass

www.pearsonsuccessnet.com
Writing:

In Writer’s Workshop, we have finished our first writing piece.  It is typed and printed, ready to share with the class!  Our next writing piece will be a 5 paragraph paper based on their 3 favorite things!
Reading:
We continue to practice what good readers do without even thinking about it.  As good readers, we pay attention to details, ask questions as we read, and reread for better understanding.  

Spelling: 

We will begin our tenth lesson in spelling this week.  Every Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday, the students will have homework in the spelling workbook.  Thursday night’s homework will be “Take Home Task” and on Fridays we will have a “cloze” type spelling assessment.    

This week’s words:  page, earth, got, almost, live

Skill:  phonic sound /j/, with spelling patter ge, gi, gy, dge, and j.

Websites:

I have a few favorite websites that I use frequently in the classroom.  Besides the math site from Pearson, our math book company, I like 

www.pppst.com   It has several (1700) different topics that have teaching power points and games to play.  It is safe and user friendly!

Homework:

Friendly reminder:  I grade homework, please make sure you check your child’s work and sign their planners each night!

I would like to send out a big  Thank You to all of the moms who came to our Halloween party and made it a success.  The kids had a great time!  Also to all of the parents who sent in supplies or goodies to share…we appreciate you too!  Without all of you and your support, we would not have a successful year!    Thanks from the bottom of my heart

*If you would like to receive this newsletter electronically, please email me at

mechaclass@hobart.k12.in.us 

*Newsletter is also available on my web site. 







